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Wednesday 14 June saw Years 7, 8 and 9 once again competing for Gold, Silver and Bronze at 
the annual Collingwood College Sports Day at Bracknell Athletics Track.  Blessed with amazing 
weather, a perfectly turned out team of Year 10 PE exam volunteers officiated the eveningôs 
events. Over 320 students took part with amazing support from both parents and teaching staff.  
 
Congratulations to all participants and their achievements. 
 

SPORTS DAY 2017 

DUTCH STUDENTS VISIT COLLINGWOOD 

/hb¢Lb¦95 hb t!D9 о 

Happily living up to the requirements of 
Collingwoodôs International School Award, the 
College played host to Dante Renes and Nanette de 
Ruig, who arranged for themselves a short 
experience at an English school.  Their school is 
called Chrystelyk Lyceum Veenendaal, half an hour 
from Utrecht.  Using various contacts they had, we 
were approached and able to accommodate them! 
 
Paired with Elizabeth and Megan in 8C, they 
attended lessons and did everything that their 
Collingwood ñbuddiesò did, for 3 days. 
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